Good Morning Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, August 20th!

Volleyball will have an informational meeting during advisory today in Ms. Berry’s room,
room 106. Practice starts on Monday, August 26th after school until 4:30PM.

Students, a reminder that cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school
hours. Phones and earbuds should be turned off and stored in your locker during the
school day. If you are found to be using your phone or earbuds during school hours,
they will be confiscated.

It is not too late to join the cross country team. Practice starts today the 20th. If
interested please be signed up in final forms and have a physical on file. Meet in the
media center after school. If you have any questions about signing up please email Mr.
Olson or Mr. Hurt.

Students, if you choose to have a water bottle during class, only regular plain water is
allowed in water bottles in the classroom. No other beverages are allowed. If you have
other beverages, those should be kept in your locker with the exception of lunchtime.
You may have your other beverages during your lunch period in the cafeteria.

If you missed this morning’s volleyball meeting, please come to the office to pick up
information about the season.

Football practice is tonight at the high school at 6pm. Please be on time and ready to
practice.

Cheer is after school at the high school. If you ride a bus, ride your normal bus and get
off at the high school. If you don't ride a bus, take bus 19 and get off at the high
school.

Thank you and let's make tomorrow even better!



